
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Monday 4th October 2021 

Christian Values 
Our Christian value theme this half term is  

‘Perserverance’.  

Here’s a way of exploring this theme at home. 

School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and our news blog items which will be written by the chil-

dren, and see all the wonderful learning your children have been doing in school. Click on the 

title of the blog to open it in a new window. Please comment at the bottom of the blog posts your 

thoughts of encouragement for the children to read.  

Lower School 

Self Portraits 

Creation Day 3 

Helping in the home 

Middle School 

Gymnastics 

Investigating Plants 

Upper School 

Creative Computing! 

RE—Life as a journey 

Science Dissolving Materials 

Flu Vaccinations 

All our children have been offered a nasal 

flu vaccination this year given to them at 

school on Thursday 14th October.  

This is an NHS programme and all consent 

forms should be made using the link 

sent by email to parents on Monday. 

Winter Clothing 

As the weather gets colder 

we will soon see children 

wanting to bring scarves and 

gloves to school. Please 

could we ask that ALL items 

brought to school are named.  

Thank you. 

School Open Day 

If you know of a family who weren’t able to come to our Open Day 
but would still like to see what we can offer their child, please ask 
them to phone our school on 01772 690438 to arrange a conven-
ient time for them to visit us in action and have a chat with Miss 
Leyland our headteacher.  

Also they could take a look at our school website which contains lots of photos, blogposts and 
information about the learning which goes on in our school https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/ 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-30-17-26-31-self-portraits-2021
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-30-17-48-39-creation-day-3
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-30-18-20-47-helping-out-in-the-home
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-10-01-15-51-06-gymnastics
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-10-01-15-55-06-investigating-plants
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-27-08-15-00-creative-computing
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-09-29-15-10-37-re-life-as-a-journey
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-10-01-15-54-52-science-dissolving-materials
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/


Financial Help 

We recognise that during this pandemic many lives are 
altering.  If you find that you are now claiming any of the 
benefits below, your school aged child/ren will qualify for 
free school dinners and other financial help to help 
their education within school. 

The range of benefits which qualify you are: 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Child Tax Credit, not entitled to Working Tax Credit and household income less than 

£16,190 

 Universal Credit with a household income of less than £7,400 a year (after tax and not 

including any benefits you get) 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Guarantee element of State Pension Credit 

 Working Tax Credit ‘run on’ – the payment you receive for a further four weeks after you fin-

ish work 

  

If you believe you may qualify click on the link below which will take you to a form which will take 
no longer than 2 minutes to complete. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3 

Please let Mrs Dalton know if you are advised you qualify. Thank you. 

Uniform Suppliers 

It has been brought to my attention this morning that several families 
had a great deal of trouble purchasing school uniform this summer. 
Following on from further enquiries I wonder if people are able to sug-
gest/recommend other suppliers of uniform both internet and shop 
based so that we have various options available to you. 

Thank you, Miss Leyland  

Book Suggestions 

Thank you to those children who have emailed suggestions for books to buy, 

Miss Leyland and Mrs Kemp are selecting and buying books from the sugges-

tions we've had so far, but WE'D LOVE MORE!  Encourage your child to recom-

mend books for our library by emailing Miss Leyland at 

head@inskip.lancs.sch.uk 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3


Messsage from Friends 

 

We would love for as many of our families, neighbours and friends to get in-

volved with all our exciting events and therefore we have a few dates that you 

may want to pencil in your diaries. 

Easyfundraising 

Its that time again when we start to think and plan for Christmas! We all love celebrating and 
buying gifts for our loved ones. The Friends have an easyfundraising page which we would 
love for you to use when you do your Christmas shopping this year. 
 
Over 4,300 shops and sites will donate to Friends of Inskip St Peters CofE School for FREE 
when you use easyfundraising to shop with them. This means you can raise donations for us 
when you buy anything from decorations and festive food shopping to gifts like toys, jewellery, 
tech, experiences and more! 
 
These donations really help us and all you have to do is use easyfundraising when you’re or-
dering the things you’ll be buying anyway. 
 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofinskip/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-c20-e1 
 
Please contact Becca Wright if you require any assistance in setting up or using the site on 
07944 510525. As always, thank you so much for your continued support in helping us raise 
money for the school. 

  

Friend’s Christmas Fayre 

The Friends Christmas Fayre will be held on Saturday 4th December.   

Please save the date and come and enjoy some festivities here at school. There 

will be games, craft stalls, festive food and so much more.  

Non-Uniform Day 

Friends will be having a non-uniform day on Monday 18th October. In exchange for a 

Tombola prize for the Christmas Fayre your child can wear their home clothes for the 

whole day at school. 

Bag2School 

We have successfully raised money for our school through this wonderful 

event in the past years and we’ve had requests to do it again. We will be col-

lecting item on Tuesday 23rd November. Please pass this information to 

friends, family and neighbours as it not only helps you have a ‘good clear out’ 

before your Christmas festivities but will also help raise money for our school. 

As soon as the bags arrive at school we will start to send them home. 

AGM Meeting 

Friends AGM will be held Tuesday 19th October details will be in the newsletter nearer the 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofinskip/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-c20-e1
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofinskip/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-c20-e1


School Fundraiser 

 

As we quickly approach a new year, you may find yourselves ready to do 

a “good clear out” at home of all those unwanted items. To help both you 

and the school we have organised with Bag2School to collect your un-

wanted items from school on Tuesday 23rd November.  

Your collecting and donating will allow the school to raise funds. The 

whole collection will be weighed and the school be paid per kilo. 

Bag2School also help the environment by helping to divert unwanted tex-

tiles away from landfill. A recent DEFRA report has shown that textile col-

lection schemes are helping to reduce the volume of textiles discarded as municipal solid waste. 

However it is a fact that as a nation we still send 350,000 tonnes of textiles to landfill every year.  

By getting involved in our Bag2School collection, you can have a sort through your cupboards 

and wardrobes to donate towards our school. It will also raise awareness amongst the children 

of the benefits of recycling and reuse. 

Bags will be sent home with pupils when they arrive at school and will also be posted to 

the residents of Inskip village. If you do not reside in the village please call the school of-

fice for your bags on the number below.  

If you fill the donation bag and still have more then you can use any other bag to donate your 

items and don’t forget to ask family, friends and neighbours if they would like to have a sort out 

as well!  

Bag2School will be collecting from school on Tuesday 23rd November. Please drop your bag (or 

bags!) at the top of the school drive on Monday 22nd
 
or before 9am on the collection day.  

If you require assistance to collect bags from your home please call our school office on 

01772 690438 and we will happily organise someone from our school community to pick it 

up from you.  

Please help us raise as much money as we can through recycling your old items. 

Bag2School will accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE: 

Men’s, Ladies’,  Children’s Clothing and Paired Shoes (tied together or elastic band 

around) 

Bags, Handbags, Jewellery, Hats, Scarves and Ties 

Lingerie, Socks and Belts 

Soft Toys 

Please do not send: 

Duvets and blankets, Pillows and cushions 

Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats) 

Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

School uniforms with and without logo, Corporate clothing and workwear 



Dates for the diary:- 

Clubs:-  

Monday 18th October  Friends Non-uniform Day for a Tombola Prize 

Thursday 14th October Whole School Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 22nd October School Closes for Autumn Half Term 

Sunday 31st October Secondary School Applications Close 

Monday 1st November School Reopens  

Monday 29th November Friends Non-uniform Day for a Tombola Prize 

Saturday 4th December  Friends Christmas Fayre 

Friday 17th December School Closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 4th January School Reopens  

Saturday 15th January Primary School Applications Close 

MONDAY 4th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm NO CLUB Open Day 

TUESDAY 5th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm  Tennis with Simon Ardron 

WEDNESDAY 6th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Pete sports coach from Fleetwood Town  

THURSDSAY 7th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Afterschool Games, Construction and Arts Club with Mrs Welsh 

FRIDAY 8th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Pete sports coach from Fleetwood Town  

Birthdays this week: 

Duke for 6th October 

Lillian for 8th October 

Sophia for 9th October 

Mrs Billington for 9th October 

All after school clubs finish at 4.30pm. Please be prompt to collect your child. Thank you. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm

